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1 March 2023  
 
Dear Parent 
 
Although we are open as normal on St Patrick’s Day, the canteen is closed.  Therefore, there will be no school meals  
on that day.   
 
However, if your child is entitled to free school meals, the canteen will prepare sandwiches, a biscuit, fruit and milk 
which will be given to him/her on Friday, 17 March 2023. 
 
If your child is entitled to free school meals, please complete the tear off slip below indicating your child’s choice of 
sandwich and return to school by Wednesday, 8 March 2023.  Alternatively you can email Mrs Lowry with your 
choice at elowry738@c2kni.net  If we do not receive a response by that date, we will assume your child is bringing 
his/her own packed lunch. 
 
There will be no facility to provide a sandwich to any child who does not bring a packed lunch, unless it has been pre 
ordered, as the canteen will be closed and the sandwiches will be made the day before. 
 

Please note that sandwiches from the canteen are only available to children who are 
entitled to free school meals, all other children should bring a packed lunch to school on 
St Patrick’s Day.   
 
There will be no Breakfast Club on St Patrick’s Day. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
 
 
___________ 
J LOUGHINS 
Principal 
 

WHITEHEAD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Education Authority – North Eastern Region 
 
On St Patrick’s Day my child would like: 
 
Cheese Sandwich _____  Ham Sandwich  _____  (please tick) 
 
PLEASE COMPLETE ONLY IF YOUR CHILD IS ENTITLED TO FREE SCHOOL MEALS. 
 
Signed: ______________________________________________ Date:  ____________________________ 
 
Child’s Name:  ________________________________________  Teacher:  _________________________ 

http://www.whiteheadps.com/
mailto:elowry738@c2kni.net

